
KWAME NKRUMAH UNIVERSITY 

 

TEACHING FOR EXCELLENCE 

OPEN AND DISTANCE LEARNING UNIT 

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO OPEN AND DISTANCE LEARNING STUDENTS 

DECEMBER 2019 RESIDENTIAL SCHOOL 

Kindly note that the December 2019 Residential School will be held on the 

following dates for both Undergraduate and Postgraduate students: 

1. Bachelor of Arts with Education Students for both group A & B  
 Saturday 7th December 2019 to Friday 20th December 2019 

2. Bachelor of Science with Education Students 
 Saturday 7th December 2019 to Friday 27th December 2019 

3. Bachelor of Business Studies with Education Students 
 Saturday 7th December 2019 to 27th December 2019 

4. Postgraduate Programmes Students 
 Saturday 7th December 2019 to 27th December 2019 

NOTE:   PLEASE NOTE THAT all undergraduate students will report at the same 

time.  The two groups have been merged. 

Further, be reminded to clear your outstanding bills before commencement 

of the residential school. Send your assignments to Open and Distance 

Learning Unit and NOT to individual lecturers. 

Upon arrival for residential school, report at ODL Unit for enrolment on Moodle 

learning platform a new learner management system. 

For further details and clarification, please contact Open and Distance 

Learning (ODL) Unit on 0955772337/0968756544/0979537501 or email 

knuodl2018@gmail.com  or cephas.malimba@nkrumah.edu.zm  

 

Gubula C. Siaciti 

REGISTRAR 
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